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                                                                 November 23, 2020 
 
 
 
Mayor Erin Mendenhall 
Office of Salt Lake City Mayor 
451 South State Street, Room 306 
P.O. Box 145474 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114-5474 
 
Dear Mayor Mendenhall, 
 

In accordance with UCA 10-9a-408 and UCA 17-27a-408, by way of this letter the Salt 
Lake City Council approves the 2020 Annual Moderate-Income Housing Report from the 
Community and Neighborhoods Department. The City Council adopted Growing SLC: A Five-
Year Housing Plan, 2018-2022 in December 2017 to guide the City’s implementation of 
moderate-income housing goals and five-year projections. 
 
                                                                                 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
                                                                                 Chris Wharton 
                                                                                 Chair, Salt Lake City Council 
 
 
CW/ar 

Cc: Salt Lake City Council Members 
Rachel Otto, Chief of Staff 
Lisa Shaffer, Chief Administrative Officer 
Blake Thomas, Director, Department of Community and Neighborhoods 
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